
Service Interruption Notification 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that due to severe storm damage, there will be a temporary 

interruption to our services in your area. We understand the importance of our services to you 

and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

The storm has resulted in significant damage to our infrastructure, and our team is currently 

working around the clock to restore services as quickly as possible. We are doing everything we 

can to minimize downtime and will keep you updated on our progress. 

We anticipate that services will be restored by [Insert Date], though this is subject to change 

based on the extent of the damage. Please feel free to reach out to our customer service team at 

[Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address] for further assistance or updates. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this challenging time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

Customer Service Team 


